
LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON SCHOOL CHOICE

A public hearing on whether the School Committee should accept non-resident 
students into the Wakefield Public Schools under the provisions of the School
Choice Law for 2018-2019 has been scheduled for Tuesday, April 17, 2018 at
7:35 p.m. at the WCAT Studio A, 30 Hemlock Road, Wakefield, MA. 
Reference: MGL Ch. 76, Sect. 12B

All citizens are welcome to attend and offer comment.
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